
	
  

 

 
April 16, 2014 
 
Dear friends, 
 
EASTER SUNDAY is just a few days away.  We have been hard at work planning a great 
service celebrating THE RESURRECTION OF JESUS . . . and what it can mean for our lives today! 
 
I think it’s going to lift our spirits and pump some fresh air into our lungs. 
 
So I’d love for you to join us! 
 
But you may be wondering:  why should I come?  What’s in it for me? 
 
THE RESURRECTION OF JESUS means that… 
 

• there is SOMEONE who knows my situation, cares about it . . . and is prepared to act on 
my behalf to make things right! 
 

• there is a POWER that can help me overcome the worries & concerns that paralyze me . . 
. the impossible situation that I can’t see any way out of . . . and the fears & crushed 
hopes that suck the life out of me. 
 

• there is a PERSON who can wipe away my failures, my fears, and my tears. 
 

• there is a PROVIDER who can breathe new life into my marriage, my kids, my dreams. 
 

• there is a FRIEND who can give me a brand new start in life . . . a clean slate . . . a new 
beginning.  (And all that at absolutely no charge to me — but enormous cost to Him!) 
 

So I invite you to be our guest at our EASTER SUNDAY service at 10:30 A.M. on April 20 for 
our Contemporary Service with a live praise band.  (There’s also a 9:00 A.M. Senior’s service.) 
 
We provide a free NURSERY (where our school’s Preschool is located) where children 0-4 will 
enjoy a safe, fun, loving environment with skilled, dedicated and caring childcare workers. 
 
And bring children 5 years old – 5th grade to The Escape (AKA The Chapel) for an exciting 
Children’s Ministry. 

 
So why not join us for EASTER SUNDAY?  We’ve got a seat saved for you, and for any first-
time guests, a free iced mocha or fruit smoothie with your name on it! 
 
Warmly, your friend, 
 
 
DOUG WILSON 
SENIOR PASTOR 
 

P.S.  Don’t forget to get your picture (or your family’s picture) taken in front of THE LIVING 

CROSS right outside the Sanctuary.  For free.  It’s been a fun family tradition for years here! 
 

We also invite you to bring fresh flowers for the children to place on THE LIVING CROSS. 
 


